
 

 
 
 

The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

 

 
Bias-Free Policing Policy Review and Test 

 
Per the Stipulated Judgment, the Kern County Sheriff’s Office shall implement quarterly 
training on Bias-Free Policing. For the fourth quarter of 2024, you are required to review 
KCSO DPPM J-2300. Following your review of this policy there will be a test you must 
score 100% on to pass.  KCSO DPPM J-2300 and the test can be accessed via the links 
below: 
 
Bias-Free Test: 
https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/sites/TrainingSection/SitePages/Bias-Free-
Training.aspx 
 
KCSO PPM J-2300: 
J 2300 - Bias-Free Policing.docx 
 
Always remember, any time race tips the scale for the decision to take enforcement 
action, it is racial profiling. 
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